
West Nile Virus Alert

      

  

West Nile Virus infected birds have been found in Arcadia and Covina.

The San Gabriel Valley Mosquito &amp; Vector Control District has issued a press release 
outlining important information.

Report dead birds and squirrels to the WNV Hotline at
(877) WNV-BIRD  (877-968-2473) or

www.westnile.ca.gov .

Report mosquito problems to (626) 814-9466 or 
www.sgvmosquito.org .

Click here  to read  press release.
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